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The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission, approved at its 11/6/2019 open meeting, to repeal its rule 
17.11.24 NMAC - Quality of Service Standards Applicable to Mid-Size Carriers (filed 4/1/2006) and replace it with 
17.11.24 NMAC - Quality of Service Standards Applicable to Large Incumbent Local Exchange Carriers, effective 
12/17/2019. 


